
Object Handling Resource Pack Pilot - calling all KS2 schools

The Festival of Industry programme celebrates Enfield’s industrial heritage and 
explores its future industrial identity through specialist art commissions, participatory 
workshops, open studios, exhibitions, public artworks, and an immersive museum 
project and community theatre co-produced with local people.

As part of this festival, the Museum of Enfield is creating an industry themed object 
handling resource pack for our space at Dugdale Arts Centre.

We are looking to pilot this pack across two KS2 year groups on Monday 29th 
January 2024 at Dugdale Arts Centre. The two sessions will take place from 
10:30-12:00 and 12:30-14:00. This pilot offer will be free for your class to take part in 
and will be delivered by you in the space. 

What does the pack include?
In this KS2 STEM object handling resource pack, pupils will explore Enfield’s 
industrial heritage and its role as a pioneer in new inventions that sparked the 
technological industrial revolution. Pupils will examine a wide range of primary 
sources including maps, census material, character descriptions and diary entries, 
sensory smell boxes, handling artefacts and a STEM challenge to support their 
problem solving to develop their understanding of Enfield being at the epicentre of 
international electrical engineering. 

This resource has been specifically designed for local schools to aid teachers and 
includes Risk Assessments, lesson plans and resources required for your session.

The session will be observed by one of our team as we begin to understand how the 
pack works and what we can do to improve this offer. As part of this, we will also look 
to gather feedback from both you and your pupils to support its future development 
into a permanent offer for all Enfield schools. 

Following on from this, the object handling resource pack will be available to hire in 
the space and will be self- led by you.

If you are interested in being one of the two schools to take part in this pilot session, 
please send your expression of interest with your preferred time slot by Friday 8th 
December to museum@enfield.gov.uk 


